
Senate Rules Committee Chair and Members, 
 
I request that you to give a fair vote to SB 870 – National Popular Vote Interstate Compact – on 
the Senate Floor WITHOUT the stipulation that it be referred to the ballot.   
Please pass it through the representative legislative process (as other states have done).  Do 
not put your (in-state) constituents in the situation of having to fight MISINFORMATION (often 
from out-of-state money, with the goal of confusing the matter) on a semi-complicated 
issue. There is MUCH support for NPVIC in Oregon, let us act upon that support.  Please pass 
SB870 out of committee with a clean vote.  
 
Michael Sawicky 
Ashland Oregon 
 
 


